
  

  Chris Bartholomew Scholarship 

                        2023 Fact Sheet 

 
This scholarship was established in memory of Chris, a 2004       

graduate of North Kansas City High School. Chris was a young man      

with many goals. And one of them was to work as a police officer.    

However, on May 20, 2007, a senseless act not only cut Chris’ hopes and 

dreams short — it cut his life short. To learn more about Chris and his 

family’s search for justice, visit www.chrisrbartholomew.com. 

 

 

Deadline:   Friday, March 31, 2023 

Number of Recipients:   One annually 

Scholarship Amount: $1,000 

Microsoft Forms Application Link: https://forms.office.com/r/LpZ8CA4dts     

     (Students must use their district account to access Microsoft Forms)  
 

Eligibility:  

• You must be a graduating senior in the class of 2023 at North Kansas City, Oak Park, Staley, or Winnetonka 

High School. 

• You must plan to pursue a post-secondary program of study at a two- or four-year institution. 

• You must plan to major in Criminal Justice. 

• You must have maintained a cumulative GPA of 2.50 or higher during your high school career. 

• You must play a sport, in school or outside of school. If the sport is outside of school, you must provide a 

coach’s letter of recommendation. 
 

Application Requirements 

• Complete the Common Scholarship Application: https://forms.microsoft.com/r/Sn1zJj2AdX  

• Complete the Chris Bartholomew Scholarship Application: https://forms.office.com/r/LpZ8CA4dts  

o Short Essay: Write about yourself and why you chose the Criminal Justice field. Be sure to 

include other special circumstances you wish the scholarship committee to consider when evaluating 

your application.  
 

Process: The Selection Committee consists of Chris’ family members and friends. 
 

Payment: Payment of the scholarship will be made directly to the institution you plan to attend. Funds may be 

used for tuition, books, and student fees. You must complete a minimum of one semester. If you withdraw 

before completing a semester, scholarship funds must be returned to the Education Foundation and the first 

alternate will receive funds.  

  

Questions? Contact: 

Midori Carpenter, Director, North Kansas City Schools Education Foundation 

816-321-6987, midori.carpenter@nkcschools.org  
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